
A Sweet Temporary Loca�on  
Re-Opening Celebra�on 

 

On January 27th, APL held a library wide, sweets themed re-opening celebra�on. This event featured a 
Squishmallow drawing provided by Friends, a sugary scavenger hunt, a variety of candy themed cra�s and 
games, biographies of historical candy makers and larger than life candy decora�ons. While none of the 
decora�ons were made from real candy, a few of our youngest patrons tested them out just in case.  
 
Over 200 people visited the cra� sta�ons, and 46 new library cards were created throughout the day.  

During January and February, families were invited to vote on their favorite candy. I was personally hoping for 
the spicy candy to win, but chocolate is the clear winner. Below are photos of the candy vo�ng, the happy 
Squishmallow winners and a few of the ac�vity sta�ons.  

 

 

 

 

 



           

 

 

 

 


